
 

 

Liburdi Turbine Services invites all AOG participants to visit our Dundas engineering and production 
facility on Thursday July 17th.  Transportation by luxury motorcoach will be provided, leaving the hotel at 
9am. Lunch will also be included. Be aware that due to limited number of seats, priority will be given to 
Users.  Transportation includes crossing into Canada and back into the USA at approximately 
5pm.  Please be prepared with your passport, enhanced ID, passport card or visa letter (if required).  Due 
to the international border, no alcohol or recreational drugs will be permitted on the coach. Safety rules 
for the tour will be close-toes shoes. Safety glasses will be provided. Feel free to bring your own 
prescription or personal safety glasses.  If you have any food allergies, or special medicinal needs, please 
contact Ashley Potts at ashley@aogusers.com 

 

 

 

mailto:ashley@aogusers.com

